Ditch maintenance work

From: clerk@boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk <clerk@boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: Fri, 15 Nov, 2024 at 5:45 pm

To: clerk@boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk

Dear Parishioner,

| informed you in my letter dated 7th November that the Parish Council had issued an
order with a certified contractor to carry out necessary ditch maintenance work and the
provision of new verge grips in and around the village.

| am now able to advise you that this work is planned for next Wednesday, Thursday and
Friday, 20-22nd November.

Please note however that this will be dependent on the weather which, if not suitable at
the time, will necessitate a rescheduling.

The Parish Council apologises for any inconvenience that the work causes and once
again asks for your patience and understanding whilst this very necessary work is carried
out.

Kind regards,

Peter Bambury
Clerk to the Parish Council
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